
From: Pemberton, Layne
To: "Ross, Sarah M."
Cc: McDonald, Scott
Subject: RE: AFIN 02-00013, NPDES Permit No. AR0001210, Georgia Pacific Crossett LLC, Condition No. 21
Date: Monday, February 08, 2016 8:54:00 AM

Ms. Ross,
Your effluent exceedance report has been received and will be reviewed.
 
Thank you,
 
Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst
ADEQ Water Division
Enforcement Branch
Phone: 501-682-0664
Fax: 501-682-0880
pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
 

 

From: Ross, Sarah M. [mailto:Sarah.Ross@GAPAC.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2016 5:32 PM
To: Healey, Richard
Cc: Young, Michael; Pemberton, Layne; Johnson, Rachel M. (Crossett)
Subject: AFIN 02-00013, NPDES Permit No. AR0001210, Georgia Pacific Crossett LLC, Condition No. 21
 
AFIN 02-00013
NPDES Permit No. AR0001210
Facility:  Georgia Pacific Crossett LLC, Crossett Paper Operations, Crossett, Arkansas
RE:  NPDES Permit Condition No. 21. Chemical Usage Restrictions
 
Mr. Healey,
 
A hard copy of the attached letter will be mailed to your office tomorrow.  Please let me if
you have any questions or comments.
 
Sincerely,
Sarah Ross, PE
Manager – Environmental Mill Services
GP Crossett Paper Operations
Email:  Sarah.Ross@gapac.com
Phone:  (870) 567-8670
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